
 

District of Chetwynd 
 

Box 357 
Chetwynd, BC 

Canada V0C 1J0 
 

tel: (250) 401-4100 
fax: (250) 401-4101 

email: d-chet@gochetwynd.com 

 
November 17, 2020 
 
 
Peace River Regional District 
P.O. Box 810 
Dawson Creek, BC 
V1G 4H8 
 
Attention:  Tyra Henderson, Corporate Officer 
 
Dear Ms. Henderson: 
 
Re:  Council Appointments – Civic Properties Commission 
 
Please be advised that at the Regular Council meeting held on November 16, 2020, the 
District of Chetwynd Council made the following appointments to the Civic Properties 
Commission for 2021: 
 
  Mayor Allen Courtoreille 
  Councillor Clay Bassendowski 
  Councillor Janet Wark 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Carol Newsom 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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